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GSIS for all!

BAGONG PILIPINAS

GSIS BAGUIO
ADVISORY

on Office Relocation

To our valued members and pensioners, we are
pleased to inform you that starting tomorrow,
November 14, 2024, we will be operating from
our new office at the GSIS Baguio Building,
PNR Compound.

Please be advised that all transactions and
services will be conducted at our new location
starting tomorrow.

Thank you for your understanding and support
as we make this move. We look forward to
serving you at our new office.



